
 

 

Ref. No.: JRGET/2024-25/009     Date: 17.08.2024 

 
 

NOTICE 
This is for the information of all the staff members and students that the 

Institution will remain closed on 19th August 2024 (Monday) on account of 

“Jhulana Purnima / Rakhya Bandhan”. 

 

The holiday is not applicable for those involved in essential services and in-

house employees. 

 

KSHSS classes will continue as per schedule on Sunday (18.08.2024) 

 

 

 

 

 

CCTO: Principal KSHSS 

             Principal RITE 

             Principal JRGCP 

             DDUGKY 

             All Hostel Wardens and Superintendents 

             Notice Board at Hostels. 

             Security Supervisor 

 


